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Richmond, VA — July 28, 2022 — The Hilb Group announced today that, 
effective July 1, 2022, it has partnered with Massachusetts-based King and 
Cushman Agency, further expanding the company’s presence throughout New 
England. 

Based in Northampton, Massachusetts, King and Cushman has served the area 
for nearly 100 years, developing a proven reputation for expert professional 
advice supported by strong, established community connections. The agency 
focuses on property & casualty offerings for their clients in both commercial 
and personal lines. Agency Principal Scott King and his team of insurance 
professionals will join Hilb Group’s New England regional operations. 

“Joining the Hilb Group presents an exciting opportunity for our business and 
those we serve,” stated Scott King. “We look forward to providing the same 
local, trusted service, while ultimately delivering even greater solutions, 
resources, and value to our customers.” 

“We are pleased to welcome King and Cushman to the Hilb Group,” said Hilb 
Group CEO Ricky Spiro. “With a terrific reputation and long-standing 
community ties, they represent a perfect complement to our growth strategy 
of teaming with strong partners who have developed solid relationships with 
their local client base. We look forward to our next steps together.” 
 


